
Hello beautiful! I am excited about reopening. I have
missed my clients. But there are also many new

concerns due to COVID-19 so we will all have to work
together to keep the studio as safe as possible. Since it

is impossible to social distance and have short
interaction times in our field, we have new protocols,

guidelines and procedures in place to protect my team,
our clients, our families and your families. 

  Please bring a clean mask from home and wear it at
all times in the studio unless you are in a treatment

where a mask cannot be worn. Masks can be taken off
during makeup applications and  facial treatments but

should be worn during all other treatbments, public
areas, in the bathroom etc. 

Please DO NOT come in if you aren't feeling well.
 Please arrive about 5 minutes before your appt. and

wait in your car until I come to get you or text you that
they are ready.  When you are let in, your temperature

will be taken and you will  need to complete  your
intake form, COVID-19 liability form and

questionnaire. I will wear masks and/or shields at all
times. I will sanitize every product we touch and all

high-touch areas/treatment tables, linens, etc. between
each client. We are following all safety guidelines.

Check out our website to see some fun new treatments
and a few changes to the menu, I have missed you SO
much and I love you and thank you for all your support.


